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Public Notice to hold a Public Consultation Meeting

1. At its meeting held on August 11, 2025, the Greenfield Park Borough Council adopted the
following draft By-law:

e Draft By-law GP-2025-173 modifying By-law GP-2024-166 concerning incentive
zoning in order to facilitate the application of the by-law.

Zones M21-052, M21-057, M21-058, M21-010, M21-060, M21-068, and M22-024 are
concerned by the draft By-law.

These zones can be viewed on the interactive map accessible via the following
internet link: https://geomatique.longueuil.quebec/carteinteractive/.

The provisions of this draft By-law are not subject to approval by way of referendum.

2. A Public Consultation Meeting about this draft By-law will be held on September 8, 2025 at
7:15 p.m., at the René-Veillet Center, located at 1050, de Parklane Street, Longueuil.

3. During this meeting, the person presiding will explain the draft By-law and will hear every
person or body wishing to express an opinion.

4. A copy of this by-law can be found at the following Internet address:
www3.longueuil.quebec/fr/reglements-arrondissements or by making a request to the email
address greffe.gp@longueuil.quebec. For information: 450 463-7013.

Longueuil, August 27, 2025.

Véronica Mollica, lawyer
Secretary of the Greenfield Park Borough Council
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